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The PSAT/NMSQT will be administered to ALL 10® grade students at Southern Lehigh High School on
Wednesday, October 18th at 7:35 AM. The PSAT is a practice version of the SAT and can be used as
an alternate graduation pathway (Act 158). This year, the College Board is requiring all schools to

administer the exam digitally. Students who take the PSAT also have the option to receive admissions
and financial aid information through the Student Search Service.

The PSAT/NMSQT is the qualifying test for 11th grade students to enter the highly competitive
National Merit Scholarship Competition, so we also encourage juniors to register for the exam.

DATE: Wednesday, October 18, 2023
TIME: 7:35 AM - 10:35 AM
REGISTRATION: 10th graders - ALL students are automatically registered

11th graders - Must register HERE by 10/6/2023

COST: FREE

WHAT TO BRING ON TEST DAY: - FULLY CHARGED school laptop
- Pen or Pencil (scratch paper will be provided)
- Scientific or Graphing Calculator (or utilize the online graphing
calculator available on the testing app)

More detailed information and practice can be found on the College Board website. All testers will

receive instruction on utilizing the Bluebook Testing App prior to test day. If you have any questions,
please do not hesitate to reach out to your school counselor.


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSesFrGdEOIL26BnhupNX8JqffbjK6tsvHpkZhTJO_ltZ5W_3A/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://satsuite.collegeboard.org/sat-suite-benefits-students-parents/why-take-psat/why-take-psat-nmsqt

